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                      February 15, 2018 
 

 Information Letter no. 5-2018 
 

 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
according article 1.1 of our Internal Rules and article 3.5.1 of our Statutes we 
inform you that this year’s Ordinary Congress of our Confederation                                  
will be held in:  
 

Novi Sad (SRB) Friday, 15th  June 2018 at 10.00 am 

Hotel Sheraton 
Polgar Andrasa 1 Street 
21000 Novi Sad, Serbia 

 
Invitations with all documentation will be delivered at a later date.  
 
Special prices have been negotiated for delegates coming to the Championships 
and Congress, so if you are willing to book accommodation in this hotel just 
contact directly by e-mail address reservations@sheratonnovisad.com  and use 
your special code SKU13JUN.  
 
We would like to inform you also that so far there is no candidates for: 

 European U-23 Championships 2019; 

 Cadet and Junior European Championships 2020;   

 European U-23 championships 2020; 

 Senior European Championships 2020. 
 
Candidates are welcomed. 

 
  Best regards, 

 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

           Jacek SLUPSKI   
         Secretary General  
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